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HICIQIAN RECEIVES SBA AWARD 
The first annual E. Craig Wall Sr. 
School of Business Administration 
Faculty Award for Academic 
Excellence was awarded to Jeanne 
Hickman of Loris during the 
School's Honors Breakfast 
Wednesday, March 25. This honor 
represents the awarding of an 
amount equal to one-half the 
student's tuition at Coastal 
Carolina. This award is fully 
funded through contributions of the 
faculty members in the E. Craig 
Wall Sr. School of Business, and 
they are responsible for choosing 
the recipient. 

Ms. Hickman has compiled an 
outstanding record in her major 
and in her other courses. She has 
maintained an "A" average in all 
courses taken, and has completed 
almost three full years. She is 
active in organizations such as the 
Business Club, Omicron Delta Kappa 
honorary fraternity, as well as 
various church and community 
activities. She is employed part­
time with Canal Industries, Inc. 

EDUCATION MAJORS HONORED 

Students majoring in education who 
have been named to the President's 
and Dean's lists were recognized 
for their academic achievement 
during the School of Education's 
Honors Breakfast held March 31 in 
the Student Center. Participating 
in the program were Ors. Dennis 
Wiseman and James Rex. The 
following students were honored: 

Tracy Akins, Sonya Anderson, Alice 
Ard, James Atkins, Sandy Barfield, 
Tammy Bell, Lisa Bishop, Barbara 
Booth, Melissa Cain, Carol Camintz, 
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Danielle Cannon, Deborah Carroll, 
Roberta Castle, Loretta Cendroski, 
Jeanette Chestnut, Elmer Cool, 
Paula Cooper, Barbara Cuozzo, 
William Eaddy, Sheila Edwards, 
Laurie Ford, Joye Foster, Marsha 
Fowler, Debra Gant, Olivia Garren, 
Judy Gerrald, Catherine Gilliam, 
William Graham, Crystal Grainger, 
Cheryl Green, Cynthia Groznik, 
Angela Hall, Mary Healey, Laura 
Heldreth, Susan Hodge, Alisa 
Horton, Jody Hyden, Lisa Ibbetson, 
Matthew Iorlano, Annalisa James, 
Joni Johnson, Herbert Jolly, Sharon 
Jordan, Catherine Lewis, Laura 
Love, Margaret Lowder, Kaye McCoy, 
Tammi McCaudy, Sheila Marksberry, 
Rose Marsh, Jean Martin, Kimberlee 
Mehaffey, John Nowak, Lisa Page, 
Dorothy Parson, Christina Peeler, 
Denise Pilgrim, Terrie Poston, Tina 
Ratley, Lisa Reep, Dianna Rhue, 
Janie Richardson, Anne Ridgeway, 
Linda Ridgeway, Susan Robertson, 
Cheryl Robinson, Joseph Rogers, 
Beth Rosica, Betsy Sartain, Cindy 
Seckel, Sally Smith, Christine 
Taylor, Stephanie Trammell, Angela 
Ward, Pamela Welsh, Lori Whitaker, 
Debbie Williams, Teresa Woodruff, 
and Lori Zahler. 

COASTAL WELLNESS PROGRAM 
FOR FACULTY AND STAFF 

Non-Credit Courses: 
Beginning April 13, the Coastal 
Carolina Physical Education Center 
will offer a variety of non-credit 
courses including "The Workout," 
ABLE, Aquacise, Aerobics, Tennis, 
Karate, and Swimming. Classes are 
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designed to provide you and your 
family with an excellent way of 
getting in shape while having fun!! 

For more details or to register, 
call the Physical Education Center 
at 347-3162 or 448-1482, ext. 2800. 

Gift Drawing: 
The winner of the last drawing held 
on Monday, April 6 was Ms. Glenda 
Sweet. She received a free 
automotive front end alignment from 
Johnson Tire Center. 

There will be a drawing each Monday 
morning for a gift for the Wellness 
Club members who have received 
their cards. All new members need 
to get their cards prior to each 
Monday. The next drawing will be 
held Monday, April 13. 

PARTNERS Df PROGRESS SEMINAR 
PLANNED 

The Office of Continuing Education 
is holding a one-day seminar, 
Partners in Progress, Thursday, 
April 23 at the Landmark in Myrtle 
Beach. 

Based on the premise that a 
professional secretary is a main 
ingredient in the formula that 
produces successful results, 
Partners in Progress will examine 
how today's secretaries are not 
spectators but active participants 
in overcoming obstacles and 
developing strategies and business 
goals. 

Keynote speakers are Jan Hart, 
training director for Waccamaw 
Corporation and Mary Stalvey, 
administrative assistant in 
training at Waccamaw Corporation. 

For registration information, 
contact Continuing Education. 

FACULTY, STAFF, AND STUDENT 
AUDITIONS SET 

You, too, can have a debut or 
revival on the stage at Wheel­
wright Auditorium. The 1987-88 
season opener is Cat On a Hot Tin 
Roof, by American playwright 

Tennessee Williams. The cast of 
five men, three women, and the no­
neck monsters will be composed of 
faculty, staff, and students. 
Auditions are Monday, April 13 from 
4 - 6 p.m. and 7 - 9 p.m., and 
Tuesday, April 14 from 7 - 10 p.m. 
in the Fine Arts Little Theatre. A 
script is on reserve in Kimbel 
Library. For more information, 
contact David Millard at ext. 2442. 

ODK OPEN FORUM ADDRESSES 
CAMPUS ISSUES 

Does the College's student alcohol 
policy violate First Amendment 
guarantees? Should Coastal go dry? 
Is this an issue of morality or 
liability? These and other con­
cerns relating to the student 
alcohol policy will be aired at the 
second annual ODK Student/Faculty 
Open Forum to be held Wednesday, 
April 15, 11:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. 
at the walkway in front of Kimbel 
Library. In case of rain the 
debate will move to the student 
Center overflow area. 

Rod Gragg, of Palmetto Public 
Relations, will serve as moderator. 
The panelists are Terry Barnett, 
associate professor of chemistry; 
Deborah Codella, senior, marine 
science; Charles Parrish, senior, 
theology; Connie Vermont, junior, 
political science; Randall Wells, 
associate professor of English; and 
Steve West, assistant professor of 
mathematics. 

The Forum provides an opportunity 
for open discussion and debate of 
topics of current interest to the 
campus community. All students, 
faculty, and administrators are 
invited to attend. Audience 
participation in the discussion 
will be strongly encouraged. 

Coastal Carolina Circle of Omicron 
Delta Kappa, chartered in 1980, is 
a local chapter of the national 
student/faculty leadership honor 
society. The ODK forum is intended 
to serve one of the society's 
purposes: to bring together members 
of the faculty and student body on 
a basis of mutual interest and 
understanding. 
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GRANT GUIDELINES AVAILABLE 

Kimbel Library has recently 
received guidelines and applica­
tion materials for several grant 
programs. The following are 
currently on the "Grants Shelf" on 
the library's first floor: 

Application for Grants Under the 
Law-Related Education Program. 
U.S. Dept. of Education (deadline 
4/28/87) 

Challenge Grants Program. U.S. 
National Endowment for the 
Humanities (deadline 5/1/87) 

Visual Arts: Grants to Organi­
zations. U.S. National Endow­
ment for the Arts (various 
deadlines 5/29/87 - 12/11/87) 

FEDERAL AND STATE INCOME TAX FORMS 
AVAILABLE AT KDIBEL LIBRARY 

Kimbel Library has a wide variety 
of federal and SC state income tax 
forms and instructions available 
for faculty, staff, student, and 
community use. Forms for distribu­
tion are on a display rack near the 
library's entrance. Federal and 
state forms that may be photocopied 
for use in filing returns are 
available on reserve at the 
circulation counter. The library 
also has a copy of the book 1987 
TAX GUIDE FOR COLLEGE TEACHERS on 
reserve at the circulation counter. 

SGA "RUH-OFF" RESULTS 

Last week's Student Government 
Association "run-off" election 
resulted in Tim Carlisle being 
elected as treasurer. Installa­
tion of all the new officers was 
held Monday, April 6 in front of 
the Atheneum. 

COASTAL CAROLINA PEOPLE 

o Ed McHew, associate professor 
of chemistry; Charmaine Tomczyk, 
associate librarian; and Tim 
Touzel, associate professor of 
elementary education recently 
served as official arbiters ~nd as 

the All-Star Selection Panel for 
the Horry County Brain Game. The 
six students selected by the panel 
will represent Horry County at the 
national competition in Florida the 
last week in April. 

o Dr. Jill Sessoms, assistant 
professor of English, presented a 
paper at the "Gender at Risk" 
Conference on April 3 at the 
Landmark Hotel. Title of the paper 
was "Who Are Those Uppity Women 
Writers And What Are They B-T-G 
About?" 

o Dr. Dale Molander, dean of the 
E. Craig Wall Sr. School of 
Business Administration, was the 
featured speaker on April 3 at the 
monthly meeting of the Grand strand 
Association of Life Underwriters. 
His topic was "Marketing 
Professional Services: A Special 
Challenge." 

COASTAL CAROLINA SPORTS 

*WOMEN'S GOLF* 
April 17 

thru 19: William & Mary 
Invitational 

*WOMEN'S SOFTBALL* 
April 13: Francis Marion (A) 

3 p.m. 
April 17 

and 18: Big South Tourna­
ment .(Rock Hill, SC) 

*WOMEN'S TENNIS* 
April 16 

thru 18: Big South Tourna­
ment (Rock Hill, SC) 

*MEN'S TENNIS* 
April 16 

thru 18: Big South Tourna­
ment (Rock Hill, SC) 

*CCC BASEBALL* 
April 13: Methodist College (H) 

7:30 p.m. 
April 15: The Citadel (A) 

7:30 p.m. 
April 16: UNC-Wilmington (H) 

7:30 p.m. 
April 18: Armstrong State (A) 

3 p.m. 
April 19: Armstrong state (A) 

2 p.m. 



BEST WISHES 

Best wishes to Lisa Ann Graham 
who was married to John Keith 
Herrington March 29. Lisa is a 
graduate of Coastal Carolina and is 
employed in the college's photo 
lab. 
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